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Applying for a September 2021 School Place 

for a child in Reception 

If your child was born between 1 September 

2016 and 31 August 2017, you will need to 

apply for a school place for September 2021. 

The deadline is 15 January 2021. 

Skol Nansledan has so much                              

to offer your child and we                               

want you to be fully informed                        

when making this important                                

decision.      

As you are unable to visit us in person at this 

time, why not click on this image to take part 

in a digital tour? To apply for a place, please 

follow this link: 
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Celebrating Learning                                                

We are really impressed by the activities you 

shared with us during the school holidays and 

already this week as part of Remote Learning! 

 

                                                                                                           

PHOTO: Nansledan Teachers Say hello! 

Coronavirus (COVID-19) Safety Measures      

For information on our control measures 

across all Aspire schools, please check 

our Aspire website Coronavirus (Covid-19).        

If your child is attending school in a 

Critical Worker/ Vulnerable Pupil place 

and you need to report a positive pupil 

test out of school hours please click on 

the link below: 

 

Head of School Message 

Firstly, Happy New Year! Thank you for your 

support in what has been a challenging 

week as we have adjusted to changes. 

I think it is important that we remember why 

school has had to close and that this is to 

keep our community safe from the COVID 

virus. 

School will be here throughout the lockdown 

and will help you in any way we can, you just 

need to ask. If children need to be in school 

as parents’ jobs are critical to the Covid or 

Brexit response then there is a place for you if 

you have no childcare options available to 

you. We are busy responding to each 

booking individually. 

An important letter about our Remote 

learning offer is coming out to you today. 

Whether your child is at home or in school, 

the offer and content is the same. We have 

also sent out a survey to establish access to 

digital devices. Please look out for both of 

these things. 

I want to finish by saying how proud I am of 

our team in school, who with very little notice 

have got Remote Learning and our Critical 

Worker/ Vulnerable provision up and running. 

Please take care to keep yourselves and 

others as safe and well. 

Don’t hesitate to ask if you need any support. 

 

 
Thank you for your support, 

Mrs Vicky Dilnot 
Head of School 

http://www.nansledanschool.org/web
https://www.cornwall.gov.uk/education-and-learning/schools-and-colleges/school-admissions/apply-to-start-school-or-transfer-to-junior-secondary-or-ks4-school-in-september-2021/starting-school-september-2021/
http://www.aspireacademytrust.org/1434/coronavirus-covid-19
https://read.bookcreator.com/eu6TI5ON0TVJ3COKV8VaNboLe1D3/UcJZKe7NT6a9jLXitlR6wQ
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=rVOWGVbBBUq60whMGjC2GNQzh8GyMTBDlM8-H3wZjiVUQkxWNlFMSVlQQk5YNlFGS0RKWUFVRVVZRi4u

